

West Midlands Clinical Senate
St Chad's Court
213 Hagley Road
Edgbaston
Birmingham, B16 9RG

Email: <a href="mailto:katy.wheeler@nhs.net">katy.wheeler@nhs.net</a>
Telephone: 0113 825 5538

Friday 8<sup>th</sup> December 2017

Dear Julian

## Re: Future Fit Action Plan V11

Thank you to David Evans, Debbie Vogler, Kate Shaw, Andrew Tapp and Louise James for attending the Clinical Senate Council meeting 29<sup>th</sup> November 2017 and presenting an update of the FF Action Plan V11.

The Clinical Senate Council formed the following opinion:

- 1. We were assured by the presentation provided by the Future Fit programme team that recommendations identified in the senate review have been actioned as per Future Fit Senate Report November 2016.
- 2. Sufficient progress has been made and the senate recognises that there is more work to do.
- 3. The senate commended the Future Fit team in making the difficult decision on a preferred option.
- 4. The senate agreed with the Future Fit teams decision to go out to consultation with the two preferred options in the interest of promoting transparency and openness with the general public.
- 5. The senate is still of the view that the current situation is both unsustainable and unsafe.

Please contact Angela Knight Jackson, Head of Clinical Senate if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

Professor Adrian Williams

**West Midlands Clinical Senate Chair** 

CC Emma Pryah
Debbie Vogler